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Notice No. 16-019E 
21. Dez. 2016 

 
 
 

Packing method change notice 
 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Thank you for choosing EPSON CORPORATION for your product. EPSON maintains a continuous effort to 
improve the production and delivery performance of its products.  
 
We are reducing the packing contents for environmental and space savings initiatives in a continuous effort 
to improve the product handling and reduce waste in the supply chain. 

 
1. Products Affected 

All reel-packing-products that use individual box 

Exclusion: Class1 (XV-9000series), OCXO, FC1610, EV-series 
 
2. The effect of changing 
Reel packaged products will no longer be shipped via an individual carton box as is shown below. 

 
 

<Current> 
 Before Inside Box Version 1   Before Inside Box Version 2 

     
 
 
  φ330mm / 254mm Reel   φ180mm Reel 

     
 

<New> 
Both inside box versions above will be eliminated and the reels will be shipped in a master carton only. 
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φ330mm / 254mm Reel  φ180mm Reel 

  
 
 
 

3. Reason for the change 
 

 To reduce the added weight and space of the individual boxes during the shipping process. 

 With eliminating the cardboard content we will reduce the impact on the environment.  
 
 
4. Schedule 
 
Shipping: It will start on March 1, 2017, but it is possible for 1 shipment to have mixed packaging as shown 
above. 
 
5. Other 
 
If you have any concern and/or request, please contact your regional SEIKO EPSON CORP.  
Timing Device sales office.  
   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

Seiko Epson Corporation 

 


